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June 2, 2022

Caledonia Community Schools community,
We are sharing the information below on behalf of the Caledonia Education Foundation (CEF).

CCS Administration

It's back! The biggest party of the year, CALAPALOOZA, will be held right before the homecoming
football game on Sept 30th. Mark your calendars now as you won't want to miss this!
We will host food trucks, kids' activities, live music, and more!

Sponsorships are available. Partner with us to help us raise funds for our grant program. This year we
gave out over $70,000 in grants throughout the district! We need your help to continue to support our
students and teachers.

Support CALAPALOOZA by joining our CAL 100 Club! This is a great movement to rally our community
to support our students with just a $100 donation. When these donations are combined, they will
magnify to become a powerful impact to strengthen our grant program!

Follow us on social media:
www.calapalooza.com * facebook.com/Calapalooza * instagram: caledonia_calapalooza

Thanks for your support, have a great summer, and see you on Sept. 30th!

Denise Blunk

Executive Director

Caledonia Education Foundation
891-0732 or ext. 7032
Caledoniacef.org
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